
From: Joe Schmitt <whiskeycreekbeach@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, July 11, 2025 12:44 PM 

To: Abbett, Marian L. (ECY) <MABB461@ECY.WA.GOV> 

Subject: Public Comment Submission – Port Angeles Rayonier Mill Study Area Cleanup 

 

 

You need to get this done. So far its been a joke. 

Rayonier is stalling and no way should this drug out so long 

They and you are dragging this out nearly as long as the mill ran. 

 

Captain Joe Schmitt 

Whiskey Creek Marine services 

360 460 0025 


